
Junior Infant Summer Newsletter- 

Daniel’s Class Junior Infants Blue have had a busy and fun filled year. This year, we 

visited Newgrange farm, went for nature walks to collect things for are Autumn table, 

performed a winter concert, dressed up for Halloween, had great fun on sports day 

and made beautiful creations on Art day. Here are some pictures of some of the 

things we got up to during the year and all the fun learning we did! 

 

 

 

                  



       

 

        

                           

 

                                        

 



 

 

Some of the activities we enjoyed this year were:   

Josie, Laragh, Oscar, Jeffery and Victoria really liked learning all their 
sounds and starting to read!  

Sam, Logan, Bobby, Cian and Jakob said PE was their favourite.  

“I loved Art Day” said Laoise, Nora, Willow, Amelia, Jesse and Alex. 

“I liked singing at our concerts and at assembly” said Mollie, Laragh, 
Willow, Anna, Alicia and Zoha.  

Alex, Finn, Matthew, Sophie and Felix said play time was their favourite. 

Daniel said “It was a fantastic year in Junior Infants, the class were 
wonderful, always smiling coming to school and so enthusiastic to learn 

everyday!”         

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


